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Copy of a letter from the Society's Surveyor at Cleveland,

Ohio, dated June 1l6th, 1922, received 23th June, 1922,

a The Secretary,

o LONDON,

Dear S3r,

With regard to the Society's 3urveys on vessels
leid np in this distrfiet during the past winter menths, I
w2z to advise you that the Boiler Surveys have now besn carried
out with the excepticn of testing the safety velves in the
case of stesumers "EHORY FORDY, "HRERY . DALYON® and
YHORACE € WILKIN3Gd"., Ia this cannection it nas been
arrinced witn the Omaers for the surveys to be completed
durinz the navigation season, ani I have advised Wr. W. Boylan
the ucclety's Jurveyor ab Chicego of thim, es the veasels nay
call at that port in the near future.

With tegard to the completion of the Zvesisl
Survey No 1 on gteamer "JAMES A RARNELL®, Y may say that
arrangements could nct be made for the tecting of the vessel's
ballast tanks at Lorailm before she was slaced inbo commission,
out the Usners have promised to nave this dene at Chicage,
and the Surveyor at that port huis been advised of the arrange-
ment. No definite arrangevent can ve mwie se vet for the
dry docking of this vescel.

Regaraing steamper "HENEY G. DALTON", T have to
state that the Omers have requssteda postponsment of Speeial
Survey N¥o 1 now Jdue uatil the en¢ of the navigation season;
the vesasel is now in commission. In the s.se of the steamer
“Je Ae CAMPBELL" Speeisl Survey No«l has been completed with
the exception of the examinatica of the serew shaft, and I
regret that arranzements ocould not be made with the Ownsrs
for the drawing of this shafi, which I partly exumined while
the vessel was in dry doeck,

I ., Dear Bir,
Yours faithfully,
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